
   

 

 

 

To whom it may concern regarding the following address: 

 

6186 Park Street Rd 

I hope this letter finds you well. We recently conducted a thorough 
inspection of the property listed above. We found no live termites at this 
time but found what appeared to be old termite damage.  

If you have any further questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach 
out. Thank you for choosing us for your inspection needs. 

Gunner Bailey 

Operations Manager 

Tabor Services 

10/23/2023 


